MEDIA ADVISORY

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

                                              Contact:  Bonnie Erdek

561.838.1766

FPU is Monitoring Hurricane Michael and Urges its Customers to do the Same …
Fernandina Beach, FL - October 8, 2018 –– Florida Public Utilities (FPU) is currently monitoring Hurricane Michael, expected to intensify before reaching Florida.  Having tracked Michael over the course of the last two days, the Company is preparing FPU crews, such as linemen, vegetation management and support personnel, who are organized to respond.  FPU’s Emergency Operations Center has been activated. 
All indications are that Michael will impact some of FPU’s heavily populated areas, affecting a great deal of our infrastructure.  As with previous hurricanes, FPU is asking its customers to be prepared.  Hurricanes are dangerous storms that will have an impact on our system.  FPU’s power restoration plan calls for re-establishing service to the greatest number of customers concurrently in the safest possible manner.  The reactivation plan also calls for restoration of critical facilities and organizations, such as hospitals, police and fire departments, water and sewer facilities to revive damaged communities as expeditiously as possible.

FPU reminds customers they can visit www.fpuc.com for more information regarding hurricane tips, including generator safety, precautions regarding downed power lines, flooding, protecting electric equipment and much more.  FPU urges its customers to keep their families safe.
FPU is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation.  Chesapeake Utilities Corporation (NYSE: CPK) is a diversified utility company engaged in natural gas distribution, transmission and marketing, electric distribution, propane gas distribution and wholesale marketing, advanced information services and other related services. Information about Chesapeake's businesses is available at www.chpk.com.
For more information, contact Bonnie Erdek, Communications and Contracts Administrator of FPU, at 561.838.1766, or email: berdek@fpuc.com. 
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